
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Marissa, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, August 21 , 2024 5:06 PM 
Marissa Ramos 

Clayton Lewis; Hong Wang 
RE: 20240118-SU (Docket Title) 

FILED 8/21/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 08576-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request, the docket title has been updated to match the DOS documentation; additionally, 
the utilities and the parties in CMS have been updated to include the comma after Morgan and the 
period after Inc. 

Thank you for your help, 
Dorothy 

From: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 4:34 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Clayton Lewis <CLewis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20240118-SU (Docket Title) 

Hi Dorothy, 

Staff has reviewed the Utility's application in Docket No. 20240118-SU and determined that it erroneously 
forgot the comma in its Utility's name. Based on the Department of State documentation contained on page 7 
of the Utility's application the correct Utility name is: Kirby D. Morgan, Inc. 

When possible, please amend the title of Docket No. 20240118-SU to read as follows: Application for 
grandfather certificate to operate a wastewater utility in Columbia County, by Kirby D. Morgan, Inc. 

Thank you, 
Marissa Ramos 
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